
 

April 21, 2015 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board  
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli, 

Further to our letter dated December 22, 2014, in which we advised that Hydro Ottawa will file a 
Custom Incentive Rate Application for the period of January 1, 2016 through December 31, 
2020, I would like to advise that the planned filing date is April 29. 

We are behind our planned schedule for filing due to the tragic passing of Patrick Hoey, Director 
of Regulatory Affairs. 

Should the board require any clarification of the contents of this letter, please do not hesitate to 
contact the undersigned at 613-738-5499 ext. 7606 or by emailing:   

geoffsimpson@hydroottawa.com 

Sincerely, 

 

Original signed by Geoff Simpson 

 

Geoff Simpson 
Chief Financial Officer / Dirigeant principal des finances  
Tel. / tél. 613-738-5499 | ext. / poste 7606 
Fax / Téléc.: 613 738-5486 
geoffsimpson@hydroottawa.com 
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